M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 8, 2021
RE:
Lease Agreement Amended Between Boone County School District 
and MDC Land, Inc. for Early Learning Center

For the board to approve the amendment of the original Lease Agreement 
with MDC Land, Inc. The original lease expired on December 31, 2021 and 
the amended lease will expire on May 31, 2022.  The lease is $4,968.00 per
month and is funded by General Fund.
 
I recommend the board approve the amended Lease Agreement with MDC
Land, Inc., as presented.
